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Sandra Bailey

From: BSLSC Administration <administration@ballinasurfclub.com.au>
Sent: Saturday, 21 October 2017 10:33 AM

To: Ballina Shire Council

Subject: Ballina Surf club representative on A Ward committee

To: General Manager and Ballina Shire Councillors

The Ballina Lighthouse and Lismore surf lifesaving club has been an integral part of the community since 1933 and
provides an invaluable service to the community as well as being a vital emergency service. We operate a critical
public safety and emergency service and also extensively use the environment around East Ballina for a variety of
purposes.

At our Board meeting held on 18th October the suggestion was made that we should be represented on the Council
A Ward committee, it was agreed that it was appropriate that we have a representative on the committee,
therefore we are nominating Mr Andrew Dougherty to be our representative.

Andrew has been involved with community and sporting development in Ballina for over ten years. He has assisted
on committees during that time with the local surf lifesaving and football clubs. He is currently Public Officer of
Ballina LL SLSC and Director of Finance for Surf Life Saving Far North Coast with past roles in volunteer operational
management for Ballina LL SLSC and Ballina soccer club.

He holds a Bachelor of Business and Advance Diploma in finance and has extensive experience in Finance/Project
Management and Vocational training which has involved development of projects of significant size and complexity.
Our members not only utilise the beaches but also Shaw's Bay, Missingham Bridge and surrounds and public
facilities like the Ballina pool for a combination of education, training, social activities and are often called to
emergencies in the area. We have a membership of over 400 who have a direct stake in how these areas are
developed and utilised, therefore we would like to add our voice to the A Ward committee and feel we could
provide valuable input.

Regards

Therese Crollick
Director of Administration

Ballina Lighthouse & Lismore SLSC

PO Box 590, BALLINA 2478

Email: administration@ballinasurfclub.com.au

Web Site:

http://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=49918&d=hYfg2chUyuaby2aYCtDhvlo7JSIifKCA c3JIP6BRQ&u=http%3a%2f%2fww
w%2eballinasurfclub%2ecom%2eau
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